
TOWN OF GEORGINA 

26557 Civic Centre Rd., Keswick, Ontario L4P 3G1 

January 23, 2017 

Via email 

York Region Municipalities 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

Re: Regional Producer Responsibjjjty By-law 

Please be advised that Town Council at its meeting held on January 18, 2017, considered correspondence 
from the Georgina Environmental Advisory Committee requesting Council support its recommendation 
that the Region of York consider the enactment of a Regional Producer Responsibility By-law. 

Accordingly, Town Council passed the following motion: 

"That Town Council endorse the position of the Georgina Environmental Advisory Committee 
requesting the Region of York consider the enactment of a Regional Producer Responsibility By­
law, that this position be circulated to the other lower tier York Regional municipalities for support." 

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this issue. 


Sincerely, 


FOR THE TOWN ~RGfNA, 


cf~~ ' ~ 
Council Services Coordinator 

cc: Sarah Brislin, Committee Services Coordinator, Georgina Environmental Advisory Committee 

(905) 476-4301 (905) 722-6516 (705) 437-2210 Fax: (905) 476-8100 

@ RECYCLED PAPER 



TOWN OF GEORGINA 

26557 Civic Centre Rd., Keswick, Ontario L4P 3G1 

September 27, 2016 

Kathleen 0. Wynne, 

Premier of Ontario 

Room 281, Main Legislative Building, 

Queen's Park, 

TORONTO, Ontario 

M7A lAl 


Dear Honourable Premier Wynne: 

Re: Producer Responsibility 

Georgina Town Council considered correspondence from the Association of Municipalities of 

Ontario at its September 2}St Council meeting concerning producer responsibility. Accordingly, 

Council is in support of a "made in-Ontario" legislative framework for waste reduction and resource 

recovery that supports full producer responsibility. 


The Province called for shifting the financial burden from property taxpayers to producers for end­

of-life management of products and packaging and respectfully requests the Province of Ontario to 

design and implement a new legislative framework for more effective waste diversion in Ontario to 

protect the environment and strive to minimize impacts to water, soil, and air in our communities. 


Thank you in advance for your serious consideration of this issue. 


Sincerely, 

FOR THE TOWN OF GEORGINA, 


C&'~~ 
Council Services Coordinator 

cc: 	 Honourable Glen Murray, Minister of the Environment and Climate Control, 77 Wellesley St. W, 11th Floor, 
Toronto M7A 2T5 
Sarah Brislin, Committee Services Coordinator, Georgina Environmental Advisory Committee 

(905) 476-4301 (905) 722-6516 (705) 437-2210 Fax: (905) 476-8100 

@ RECYCLED PAPER 


